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Wilson, Beverly

To: Nancy Noble
Subject: RE: the conditions for appeal

From: Nancy Noble [mailto:oregonwildlife@embargmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 11:07 AM

To: Wilson, Beverly; Josh Fields

Cc: davidb@kinetixengineering.com

Subject: Re: the conditions for appeal

Dear Beverly,

[ have your email and appreciate the work you and other staff members have done to address
the problems created by the drainage and excavation plan submitted by Solar Reserve. I would
agree to withdraw our appeal if a new plan is prepared and submitted which our engineers agree
accomplishes the goals stated in each of the 4 conditions listed in your email. Time is short and
I would need the new plan in readable form no later than the end of the day Wednesday March
7,2012. If we reach an agreement, the new plan should be substituted for the one approved by
the planning commission.

I can't agree to withdraw our appeal and instead have a new plan submitted as part of the process
of obtaining a commercial license. If the new plan is not satisfactory the commercial licensing
process does not provide a procedure through which we can formally object and have our
position heard and ruled upon.

Sincerely,
Dick Noble

3/1/2012



